
 
 

TOWN OF HAMPTON 
Legal Notice 

Budget Hearing 
 
The Board of Finance in the Town of Hampton will hold a Public Hearing on 
WEDNESDAY, April 30, 2014 at 7:30 p.m., at the Hampton Town Hall,  
164 Main Street, for the purpose of reviewing the proposed Town budget for the 
coming Fiscal Year 2014-2015.  
 
Residents and taxpayers shall have the opportunity to provide comments on the 
Board’s proposals. 
 
Copies of the proposed budget are available at the Hampton Town Hall, or on the 
Town’s web site at www.hamptonct.org. 
 
Submitted by Jeff Clermont for the Board of Finance 
 
 
Dated at Hampton, this 22nd day of April 2014. 
 
 
A true copy.  Attest 
 
Leslie Wertam, Town Clerk     
 


